Simmondley Primary School, Pennine Road, Simmondley, Glossop, SK13 6NN Materials enquiries@simmondley.derbyshire.sch.uk 12 01457 852721

10th February 2020

**Dear Parents** 

## Visit of The Mighty Zulu Nation

I am pleased to tell you that we have arranged for the above Dance/Music group to visit our school on Thursday, 19<sup>th</sup> March. They have visited us before and everyone had a wonderful day. The group perform for the whole school in the morning then they work with every Year group throughout the day and finish the day with a Fanstastic showcase for the whole school with children taking part.

To help with the cost of the visit we are asking for every child to contribute the amount of £2 each. This can be paid via Parent Pay so that the school office is not having to deal with lots of cash. If you need help with Parent Pay, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Kimberley or Mrs Hinchliffe in the school office who will be able to help you.

Please note children in Year 6 only will need to bring a pair of <u>Clean Wellington Boots</u> into school on the day of the visit.

I do hope that you will support this event. It may be possible for some parents to attend the final showcase – more information will follow nearer the time of the visit.

Many thanks

Mrs D Greaves Headteacher

Greave